
 

This week in Nursery 

10th May, 2021 

           P.S.E.D. 
 
The children are becoming more 
confident in asking questions and 
explaining their own knowledge. We 
encourage them in this during carpet 
time and free flow.  

                            C.L. 
 
We have enjoyed listening to the story 
100 Cats by Michael Whaite. The 
children answered questions about what 
was happening in the story and said 
which was their favourite cat and why.  
   

                                                            P.D.                                                       

The children thoroughly enjoyed using the large apparatus in the hall and 
thought of different ways to move across the equipment. It is wonderful to 
see them grow in confidence throughout our PE lessons.  

                Mathematics 
This week in mathematics we were 
revising our knowledge of 2D 
shapes. We played ‘shape detective’ 
where we had to guess what shape 
was being described. We also had a 
‘shape hunt’ around Nursery. We 
found our clock was a circle and our 
whiteboard was square.   

                Literacy 
 
Our new letter for this week was ‘x’. 
We thought of lots of different 
words that had an ‘x’ in. We also 
played I-spy where we had to blend 
the sounds in words to guess the 
correct answer, e.g. ‘b-a-t’ makes 
‘bat’. 
 
 

                     U.W. 
 

This week in Nursery we have been 
describing different animals. We 
thought about which animals have 
paws, whiskers, droopy ears, scales, 
feathers and a long tail.  

                        E.A.D. 
 

The children enjoyed playing in our 
‘dinosaur swamp’ this week. They 
have also enjoyed using an animal 
stencil and sponge to paint their 
favourite animal.  
 

Special Notices: 
 
Class photos will be on Thursday, May 20th. We will be moving PE for 
our afternoon children to the Wednesday so children can come to school 
in their uniform on the Thursday. 

Thank you  
 


